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Dear  Friends and our organizing coordinator,
 

This is our great pleasure that our Annual Children Festival will be organized on 21- 23 February 2010.
 

Please inform all sponsoring parents and our all friends in your country in common letter that anyone wants to participate in this great occasion is very very welcome.
 

Hope many friends will attend the children festival & the annual programme.
 

Sincerely
 

Dr. Sujit
IIMC-Mission
 

 

 

 


Institute for Indian Mother & Child
14B, N. N. Ghosh Lane, Kolkata – 700 040.
Phone: +91 33 2434 8865/2353, 6451 2201
Fax: +91 33 2434 8865
E-mail: iimccal@dataone.in, iimccal@cal.vsnl.net.in
Website: www.iimcmissioncal.org
